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TGC Celebrates Cactus Award! 

On September 8, 2017, the Tucson Girls Chorus was awarded  the Tucson 

Electric Power Charitable Non-Profit Business ($50,000-$5000,000 total 

revenue budget) Copper Cactus Award by the Tucson Metro Chamber of 

Commerce. This recognition celebrates the accomplishments and innovation of 

Southern Arizona's small businesses and charitable non-profit businesses. 

 

We are also thrilled that our TGC Board Member, Barbi Reuter, was awarded 

the Small Business Leader of the Year! Congratulations Barbi! 

 

We are so proud and humbled to be recognized and dedicate this recognition to 

our girls! 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

The TGC is Making Progress! 

We are excited and proud to share our outreach progress! We are thankful to 

have the support of donors who believe in our mission to provide access and 

connection through music. Take a look at our Progress Report to see the 

sweeping positive impact we are having in the community. 

 

  

 

 
 

  

 

   

 

 

http://tucsongirlschorus.us14.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=9097e07068933ad6c1a3e0d33&id=83bc7e3117&e=ce337a8909

